
Date: Thu, 1 May 2003 11:57:35 -0300
From: Julie_Burris-Freeman@manulife.com
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: Springfield Lake, Middle Sackvilee

Hi Mr. Mandaville,

I am a resident of Middle Sackville and live on Springfield Lake. I read
the article in the Daily News with great interest. I am extremely
concerned about the condition of our lake. I was searching through the
Watershed Advisory Board website for more info on Springfield Lake such 
as
what pollutants/contaminants have been found in the lake. There is a lot
of information there and I was wondering if you could direct me to the
websites with the reports/info I'm looking for. Of course, the other 
issue
is how best to deal with the contamination and what in particular can
residents do to help stop the pollution - ie don't use fertilizer, don't
wash your car in the driveway, etc. If you could direct me to that kind 
of
list as well, it would be most appreciated. At least we can get a start 
on
saving this lake. 

Kindest Regards,
Julie Freeman

Julie Burris Freeman, RHU,CFP
Regional Marketing Specialist
(902) 429-2410 ext 227
1-800-429-5155 ext 227
Fax- (902)423-4460


